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Discontinuation of Atlantech Online Orion NMS Access
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We will be discontinuing access to the Atlantech Online Solarwinds Orion network
monitoring system on August 1, 2018. We are migrating customers to a different NMS
platform so that you may continue to monitor the bandwidth usage on your network service
port(s). The new access information will be provided by email to the technical contact(s) we
have on record for your organization.

The replacement platform will still allow you to view bandwidth utilization and errors on
your port or ports. Unfortunately, historical bandwidth records prior to June/july 2018 will
not be available for dynamic viewing. If you find you require historical bandwidth reports
prior to this time period, you may contact support@atlantech.net with your requested times

and dates, and we will generate a static report for your records.
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